Leah Volkmann

From: Carrie Davis

Sent: April 14, 2023 3:50 PM

To: CRD Mailbox

Subject: FW: Upcoming Quesnel Forest Landscape Planning Open Houses

From: McCoubrey, Ayrilee P FOR:EX <Ayrilee.McCoubrey@gov.bc.ca>

Sent: Friday, April 14, 2023 3:31 PM

To: Nigel Whitehead <nwhitehead@cariboord.ca>; John Massier <jmassier@cariboord.ca>; Barbara Bachmeier
<bbachmeier@cariboord.ca>; Margo Wagner <mwagner@-cariboord.ca>; Carrie Davis <CDavis@cariboord.ca>; Mary
Sjostrom <msjostrom@cariboord.ca>; Jim Glassford <jglassford@cariboord.ca>; Ed Coleman <ecoleman@cariboord.ca>
Cc: Scott, Kimberly FOR:EX <Kimberly.Scott@gov.bc.ca>; Lishman, David FOR:EX <David.Lishman@gov.bc.ca>; Bailey,
Sylvie B FOR:EX <Sylvie.Bailey@gov.bc.ca>

Subject: RE: Upcoming Quesnel Forest Landscape Planning Open Houses

Hello Cariboo Regional District staff, Directors and CRD Chair Wagner,

I'm writing in response to the email below from my colleague Kim as well as a follow-up to the presentation | gave as part
of a delegation to your Board on February 24" regarding Forest Landscape Planning in the Quesnel Area.

As you can see, we are chomping at the bit to get information out to the broader public and our team has started to plan
some sessions in the Quesnel area. We have booked some dates and are working on our materials to release.

The reason for this email is to a) invite you to the community engagement events; and b) offer to share and have your
review of the engagement materials {that we have so far) prior to the public release. | didn’t attach them (if your email
boxes are like mine, way too full), rather ask if you want more information!

| also took a guess at your email addresses (Carrie can you please forward if incorrect?) and hope its okay to email you all
directly.

Please let me know if you want to have a review of the information materials as we get going or if you have any
suggestions or questions about these sessions and want to meet ahead of time.

| hope this email finds you well and looking forward to connecting soon.
Respectfully,

Ayrilee McCoubrey, RPF m Land and Resource Specialist
Ministry of Forests - Strategic Initiatives - Cariboo Region
250-302-5727 | 250-793-9831 (cell)

From: Scott, Kimberly FOR:EX <Kimberly.Scott@gov.bc.ca>

Sent: Wednesday, April 12, 2023 9:48 AM

To: nwhitehead@cariboord.ca

Cc: McCoubrey, Ayrilee P FOR:EX <Ayrilee.McCoubrey@gov.bc.ca>
Subject: Upcoming Quesnel FLP Open Houses




Hi Nigel,

I’m a colleague of Ayrilee McCoubrey’s working on the Quesnel Forest Landscape Planning Pilot. I’'m reaching out to let
the CRD know about upcoming FLP open houses happening in the area.

Wells — May 16 (6-8 pm in the community hall)
Quesnel — May 23 (6-8 pm in the Billy Barker Casino)
Nazko — May 24 (6-8 pm Nazko community centre — bingo room)

This will give an opportunity for community members to learn more about the FLP process and be able to provide input
and ask questions.

We will forward more detail to you when we have all the arrangements made. We wanted to let you know that these
sessions will be coming up next month.

If you have any questions, please let me know.
Thank you,

Kim Scott, RPF

Resource Manager

Quesnel Natural Resource District
Ministry of Forests

236-713-2269



